
DATE:  November 15, 2022

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. Administration is working with a window treatment vendor to secure a quote for the blinds that 
are planned for Summer 2023 installation.

2. Dr. John Venetos sent the District a Facilities Rental Application for use of the Lincoln Hall 
Gym during evenings from March 8-10 and all-day on Saturday, March 11, 2023. This request 
is for the AHEPA Bone Marrow Registry’s Basketball Tournament Fundraiser.

3. A request to use Lincoln Hall rooms and outdoor facilities came in from KidzToPros for their 
Summer Camp 2023. The District has three programs booked this summer along with 
construction. The requestor was thanked for their interest in SD74 facilities and invited to 
check back again next year because they could not be accommodated this coming summer.

4. The District’s John Deere tractor is showing signs of age and may need to be replaced in the 
next year.
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